
 

March 19, 2018 

Web Announcement 1549 

 
Attention Provider Type 19 (Nursing Facilities):   

Standard Bed Day Rates Updated 

Per the 2017 Nevada Legislative change approved by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

(CMS), the rates for nursing facility standard bed day services have been increased by 10 percent.  The 

new rates have been updated in the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) effective with dates 

of service on or after July 1, 2017, for in-state facilities and dates of service on or after January 1, 2018, 

for out-of-state facilities. 

Claims submitted by in-state facilities with dates of service on or after July 1, 2017, through February 15, 

2018, and claims submitted by out-of-state facilities with dates of service on or after January 1, 2018, 

through February 15, 2018, that paid at the previous rates will be automatically reprocessed to pay at the 

updated rates.  Providers do not need to resubmit or appeal the impacted claims.  A future web 

announcement will notify providers when the claims will be reprocessed. 

 


